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Dear Oregon Legislators- 

 

Please vote NO on HB 3075!  This bill will not lower crime or gun violence.  If 

anything it will make it more difficult for law abiding citizens to protect themselves 

from violent criminals.  

What is the point of charging hard working Oregonians more money to legally obtain 

a firearm?  Extending wait times from 30 to 60 days???  You are violating our 

constitutional 2nd Amendment rights! 

 

Vote NO on HB3075! 

 

Sincerely, 

Angela Pederson  


